TUKWILA METROPOLITAN PARK DISTRICT
CANCELLATION OF MAY 28, 2014 MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled May 28, 2014 Tukwila Metropolitan Park
District Board of Commissioners meeting has been cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is June 25, 2014.

Emailed to Seattle Times — May 22, 2014

This 1s a 24-hour notice and by law is not required to be published.

The following notice was distributed/posted to the following on May 22, 2014:

Tukwila School District, Tukwila Reporter, Chamber of Commerce, King County Library System,
Tukwila Community Ctr, Tukwila Pool, Tukwila City Hall lobby, Digital Records Center/website.



